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September 16, 2024 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

Welcome to Baker County Schools for the 2024-2025 school year.  A major concern for all of us is the growing 

problem with drugs and alcohol in our community.  We need your help to keep drugs and alcohol out of our 

schools.  Working together as a school team, this can be accomplished. 

 

It is important for you to know that our district policy on drugs and alcohol will be strictly enforced. The unlawful 

possession, use, and distribution of illicit drugs and/or alcohol are not only wrong, but also harmful. 

 

Any individual student involved in the possession, use or sale of alcohol or illicit drugs will face parent/guardian 

notification, law enforcement involvement, suspension, and/or expulsion from school. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my office or Michael Green, ESE/Student Services Director 

at 259-7825. 

 

We wish you an exciting and rewarding school year. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

J. Wyatt Milton 
 

Wyatt Milton, Superintendent 

 

“Preparing individuals to be lifelong learners, self-sufficient, and responsible citizens of good character” 
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